Bay Music Boosters Board Meeting - March 4, 2015 8 p.m.

Liese Nainiger, Pres.

Iris McDonald, VP

CaroleLynn Stradtman, Treasurer

Pat Murphy, Corresponding Secretary

Julie Harms, Recording Secretary

The Bay Music Boosters Board unanimously voted to eliminate the Music Money program for Bay High School music students due to a conflict with its non-profit status. Existing funds will be made available to students for music related expenses such as tuxedo or band uniform cleanings, music lessons, or instrument repair. The list of funds and expenditure directions will be put on the website after the March 11th booster meeting. Students have until June 30, 2015, to use the money. Any unclaimed funds will be put into a yet to be determined booster fund.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.